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Permits No Longer Required for Certain Water Heaters

During the 81st Session of the Nevada Legislature, Senate Bill 205 was passed and signed by Governor Sisolak
and is currently effective in Nevada. Per the Bill, permits and inspections required by the State of Nevada are
no longer required for water heaters which do not exceed the following limitations:

- An input of heat of 199,999 British Thermal Units per hour (58,600 watts)
- A water temperature of 210 degrees Fahrenheit (99 degrees Centigrade)
- A water capacity of 120 gallons (450 liters)

Water heaters which exceed any of the above limitations are unaffected by this Bill and will continue to be
inspected and permitted as before.

The text of Senate Bill 205 is available at the following web address:
https ://www. leg.state.nv .us/Session/8 I st202 1/B i I ls/SB/SB205 EN .pdf

Brennan Paterson, Chief Administrative Officer

If you have any questions, please contact this office.
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